Attachment D



This page intentionally left blank.



Gonzales, Liz x5102

From: Mark O'Connor <moconnor@maoiegal.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:20 AM

To: . Gonzales, Liz x5102

Subject: William Lewis PLN160746: Appeal to Board of Supervisors: Request for 1/23/18 Board
Meeting

Liz:

[ am informed that Dr. Lewis has an ongoing medical issue which prevents him from attending the Board of Supervisors
meeting in early January. Please reschedule the meeting to January 23, 2018. Thank you.

Mark A. O'Connor

LAW OFFICES OF MARK A. O'CONNOR
A Professional Corporation

100 Clock Tower Place, Suite 110
P.0.Box 221190

Carmel, California 93922

(831) 250-7011 Phone
moconnor@maolegal.com

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the send by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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